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ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
NAVAN ROAD / PARKWAY 
OUTBOUND SLIP ROAD (PART OF)
Fingal County Council has now made an order 
temporarily closing the Navan Road /Parkway outbound 
slip road heading towards the M50 from 8.00am to 
8.00pm on Monday 14th February 2022 to Friday 
18th February 2022 to facilitate a sewer connection at 
this location. 
Alternative route available is via Navan Road (N3).
Access will be maintained to the N3 Parkway  
Train Station.

Joan Kernan, 
Administrative Officer, 
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area.


